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MHC Medical Products – Recall of Easy Touch® Insulin Syringe 

• On April 27, 2018, MHC Medical Products expanded the voluntary recall of Easy Touch insulin 
syringe to include one lot of the 29G 0.5 mL ½ inch product due to mislabeling. A recall of the Easy 
Touch Insulin Syringe 29G 1 mL ½ inch product was originally announced on April 11, 2018. 
 

• After further investigation, MHC Medical Products is expanding the recall to include the following 
product: 

 
Product Description NDC # Lot # Item # 
Easy Touch insulin syringe 
29G 0.5 mL ½ inch 08496-2955-01 45016 829555 

 
• While the case carton and poly bag (immediate package) of the Easy Touch Insulin Syringe 29G, 1 

mL ½ inch are correctly labeled, some retail shelf cartons are incorrectly labeled as lot #45016, 
which is associated with the Easy Touch 29G, 0.5 mL ½ inch insulin syringe. This incorrect labeling 
could result in incorrect product use and could delay patient treatment. 
 

• Anyone with existing inventory of the recalled product should immediately quarantine and 
discontinue distribution of the product. MHC Medical will issue a credit for the returned product upon 
its receipt. 
 

• Patients should contact their healthcare provider if they have experienced any problems that may be 
related to using the recalled product. 
 

• Patients should return the recalled product to the pharmacy or may contact the MHC customer 
service line at 1-877-358-4342 for return/replacement. 
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